
 
 

 
 

Pasadena Host Lions Club 
cordially invites you to meet the 

2023 ROYAL COURT 
of the 

TOURNAMENT OF ROSES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About the Royal Court  
The 2023 Royal Court will serve as ambassadors of the Tournament of Roses®, the 

Pasadena community, and the greater Los Angeles area. Applicants from 30 Pasadena 
area schools participated in the interview process and volunteer members of the 

Tournament of Roses’ Queen and Court Committee selected the Royal Court based on 
a number of criteria public speaking ability, academic achievement, youth leadership, 

and community and school involvement. The grand finale for the 2023 Royal Court will 
be riding on a float in the 134th Rose Parade® and attending the 109th Rose Bowl 

Game® presented by Honda, both on Monday, January 2, 2023. 

Saturday, November 5, 2022 8-10:30 AM 
University Club of Pasadena 175 North 
Oakland Avenue Pasadena, CA 91101 

Cost Per Person (includes breakfast): $60;  
$65 if paying by VENMO; $70 after Oct. 30 

PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED BY OCTOBER 30th TO 
GUARANTEE YOUR SEAT 

RSVP to Kirit Davé By October 30th 

Lion Kirit’s Information: (626) 826-9202 
Make Check Payable: Pasadena Host Lions Club  

635 Anita Street Monrovia, CA 91016 
You may also call/text Lion Donna @ (626) 233-2991  

http://www.pasadenahostlionsclub.org/
https://tournamentofroses.com/2023-royal-court/

